
March 7, 2011 

Disneyland Resort 

P.O. Box 3232 

Anaheim, CA  

92802-3232 

 

 

 

Dear Disney, 

 

Our family visited Disneyland in March of 2011.  We wanted to tell you thank you. We had a great time.  

We loved all the rides, but our favorites were the Tower of Terror, Space Mountain, Indiana Jones and 

California Screamer.  Animation Academy was the biggest surprise!  We had never done it before, but 

this trip we went 4 times because we learned so much and had so much fun.   We stayed for the “World 

of Color” and it was amazing.  We couldn’t believe our eyes. 

Besides the rides, the people made Disneyland great. The workers were friendly and helpful.  When we 

rode on the Jungle Cruise, the worker helped us on and off the boat, and he called our daughter 

“princess”.  One worker at Autotopia told us about the buddy driver bounce back that we didn’t know 

about.  We just planned on going through the line again so her information saved us so much time.  All 

the characters were so cute with the kids and well dressed for their parts.   

The park was clean and it wasn’t crowded.  The Fast Passes and the Parent Swaps really helped us save 

time.  We also appreciated all the stroller parking that was available. 

Our only regret is that we only ate 1 turkey leg. 

Thank you for providing a fun, family friendly vacation.  We can’t wait to go back when our littlest son 

reaches 40 inches. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Erickson Family  


